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NOTICE OF BID CANCELLATION

15 December 2020
TO : ALL BIDDERS
SUBJECT : SHORT-LISTING OF CONSULTANTS FOR CONSULTANCY

SERVICES FOR RUNDU PURIFICATION PLANT
EXTENSION, REFERENCE NUMBER: CS/EOI/CPBN-03/2020

Following the virtual information sharing with all the bidders held on 7t» December 2020; this
is to inform you that the Namibia Water Corporation (NamWater) wrote to the Central
Procurement Board of Namibian (CPBN) on the 17t of November 2020; to withdraw and
cancel the procurement process due to changes in financiers, which is in line with Section 54

(1) (f) of the Public Procurement Act, 15 of 2015.

The CPBN appreciates the time and efforts in preparing the bids by all the bidders.

Thank you for your understanding.

P.P Swartz
Chairperson
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